Town of Newington
Planning Board
Public Hearing Notice

The Newington Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Monday, May 24, 2021 at
6:00 PM at the Town Hall, 205 Nimble Hill Road, Newington NH to consider a Lot Line
Adjustment, Subdivision and Conditional Use Permit Application(s) for Nimble Hill
Realty Investments, LLC. The intent of the project is to adjust three existing property
lines, and subdivide the remaining land into fourteen (14) new residential lots. The
subject parcels include Tax MAP 6 / LOT 1; Tax MAP 11/ LOTS 2 & 3; and Tax MAP 12/
LOTS 4, 6 & 9. A copy of the application, plans and supporting documentation are
available for inspection at the Newington Town office.

Denis Hebert, Chair
Newington Planning Board



